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"Working together to build a strong foundation through Faith and learning"  

 

On Monday and Tuesday, our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes took part in a 

polyphone workshop where they were taught how to play the polyphones by Mr Clark.  

This fantastic opportunity was funded by our PFA – thank you!  

All of the children enjoyed learning to play the polyphones. At the end of the second 

day, Year 2 gave a fantastic finale performance to the rest of the school. Well done Year 

2 and to all our children; you listened carefully and played with enthusiasm during your 

class session. I hope Mr Clark will be able to return next year to further develop the 

children’s skills.  

 

 

Thought of the week 

“Let us not grow weary in doing good.” 

Galatians 6:9 

 

 

Well done 1DO 

Well done to 1DO who led whole school worship yesterday. You did a fantastic job! 

You reinforced our theme for this half term and reminded us all that we should 

persevere even when things get tricky.  

 

 

 

 

 

Barnaby Bear  

Just a reminder that Barnaby Bear and his friends would love to come away with you 

if you are going on holiday over the half term break. Please write to Mrs Tate (1TM) if 

you are interested stating where you are going and what class you are                          

in. Thank you.  

 

Reminders 

Monday 10th: Y2 Fabulous Finale Day and Learning Together Session @ 1:30pm 

Wednesday 12th: Y1 Fabulous Finale Day and Learning Together Session @ 1:45pm 

Thursday 13th: Reception Fabulous Finale Day, children to dress as a fairy tale      

character 


